
Dear Mr. Baker, 

 

I am a neighbor of Ginny Love who inquired about a crosswalk at Broken Arrow Park. She 

shared your report with me because I am also very concerned about the lack of a crosswalk there. 

 

I regularly cross Louisiana to reach Broken Arrow Park with my children. I have to cross at a 

diagonal because I am in a wheelchair. There are no curb cutouts that are directly across from 

one another. At certain times of day, especially in the late afternoon and evening it can be a long 

wait to find a safe moment to cross. 

 

I know there is a meeting tonight, but since I'm in a class that runs till 6:30 I don't know if I can 

make it in time. Please share my concerns with the commission. 

 

Thank you for all your hard work, 

 

Melissa Monroe 

 

602 W. 28th Place 

Lawrence KS 

66046 

 


